MINUTES TOWN OF BATAVIA ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS PUBLIC HEARING November 21, 2016

RE: MICHAEL PETTINELLA-55 EDGEWOOD DR -AREA VARIANCE

Chairman Gary Diegelman called the public hearing to order at 6:50pm. The notice, as published in the Batavia News was read by the Chairman. The purpose of the public hearing is to obtain approval for a 200 square foot shed that will require a side and rear yard setback.

Mr. Pettinella was present and requested a variance to place a 10x20 shed on his property that would require a 5' side yard setback (8' is required) and 5' rear yard setback (30' required).

When no comments or opinions were expressed, the public hearing was closed at 6:57 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Gary Diegelman ZBA Chairman

Sandra Baubie

Secretary